
YOU’RE INVITED
PUBLIC HEARING
(Open House Format)

octa.net/SR55north
Wednesday, Oct. 16, 2019 | 6-8 p.m.



SR-55 (I-5 to SR-91)  
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT  
Oct. 16, 2019 | 6-8 p.m. 
 
Orange Public Library 
407 E. Chapman Ave. Orange, CA 92866

Join the Orange County Transportation 
Authority (OCTA) and the California 
Department of Transportation (Caltrans) at a 
Public Hearing (Open House Format) for the 
SR-55 Improvement Project. The project is in 
the environmental phase and includes a Build 
and No Build Alternative.

The purpose of the proposed project is 
to improve mobility, reduce congestion, 
increase freeway capacity and improve 
traffic operations. The project would add 
one general purpose lane in each direction 
on SR-55 between I-5 and SR-22 and 
provide operational improvements at various 
locations on SR-55 between SR-22 and SR-91.

Come out and meet the project team, view 
exhibits, discuss study results and share 
comments.

Contact information: 
Christina Pirruccello 
OCTA Public Outreach  
800-724-0353 
SR55info@octa.net

Para mas informacion,  
por favor de enviar un  
correo electronico a  
SR55info@octa.net
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